
 

Legal Notice 
 

 
Notice of Public Hearing for 

Three Lakes Water and Sanitation District 
Grand Lake, Colorado 

 
Date:  Tuesday, October 15, 2024 
Time:  6:30 PM 
Virtual Link: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/644196661 
or Phone In: 1 877 568 4106 Access Code: 644-196-661 
Topic:   Proposed User Fee Increase  
 
A public hearing will be conducted to receive public comment on a 
proposed increase in the quarterly user fees paid effective January 
01, 2025.  The quarterly user fee is proposed to increase $6.00 from 
$129.00 to $135.00 per quarter per single family equivalency. The 
District must continue to proactively maintain, repair and replace 
the aging infrastructure.  
 
Three Lakes Water and Sanitation District 
1111 GCR 48, Grand Lake, Colorado. 
 
The point of contact for Three Lakes Water and Sanitation District 
is Katie Nicholls, District Manager, 970-627-3544. 
 
Three Lakes Water and Sanitation District 
Katie Nicholls 
District Manager 
 
Posted on District website August 14, 2024, pursuant to Colorado 
State Statute 32-1-1001. 


